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23 January 6

Sir

I have to acknowledge the

receipt of your letter of the 13 instant,

enclosing the Report of the Principal

of the du Appelle Industrial School

for the month of December last,

and in reply, I beg to inform you

that the same is satisfactory.

The Department would be glad to

receive a report from you on the

necessity for additional teaching fire

at the Institution, as suggested by the

Principal

I am,

Sir,

Your obedient Servant

L. Vankoughnetthe Indn Commissioner

Deputy of the Supt. Gener
for man & N. W. Territories,

of Indian Affairs

17 Regina N. W. T.

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES

136


